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Comments: I write to you today in support of multi use public lands. As an avid hiker, mountain biker, snowmobile

user and dirt biker who has enjoyed the public lands in Wyoming and Idaho for over 18 years I plea that you

would not shut our doors to multiple uses for recreation. Dirt biking, mountain biking, and snowmobiling have

become sports that foster stewardship and trail use money. They are sports that pump dollars into our economy.

I was born &amp; raised In Challis Idaho and enjoyed  hiking and climbing and enjoying wilderness which is

already the LARGEST in the continental United States.  Do not limit the use of the rest of the state because of

one interest groups agenda.  Look to the greater population and how they can use and benefit from our great

natural resources. 

 

The limit of motorized use in the Custer County areas will be devastating to the local economy as many local

businesses rely on those motorized users to get them through the seasons.   


